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Admission to the University
Erma Brecht, Interim Assistant Vice President for Enrollment Management 
Memorial Student Union, Room 132 
Phone: 361-593-5372 
Email: admissions@tamuk.edu

Texas A&M University-Kingsville adheres to high standards of academic excellence and admits students in accordance with their level of academic
preparation without regard to race, color, sex, age, religious commitment or national origin. All inquiries about admission, application for admission,
transcripts and other admissions documentation should be addressed to the Office of Admission, Texas A&M University-Kingsville, MSC 128, Kingsville,
Texas 78363.

Admission to the university does not guarantee admission to a particular college or academic program.

Please refer to the University website to check for any changes or updates to the following information.

Admission Deadlines
Completed applications and required documentation must be in the Office of Admission by the following deadlines to ensure the application is processed
prior to the beginning of the semester:

Semester Date

Fall August 1

Spring December 1

Summer May 1

International students should refer to the International Admission section of this catalog for deadline information.

All graduate applicants should refer to the Graduate Catalog for deadline information.
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